LYNN PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Administrative Offices – 90 Commercial Street, Lynn, MA 01905 Tel. (781) 593-1680 ~ Fax. (781) 477-7487



Office of the Superintendent

May 31, 2013

Ms. Mary F. Audley City Clerk Lynn City Hall

Dear Ms. Audley:

The School Committee has scheduled a Committee of the Whole meeting for Thursday, June 6, 2013 at 6:00 P.M. in the Tiger's Den in the Lynn Vocational Technical Institute Annex, 90 Commercial Street, Lynn, to discuss the FY14 budget.

Very truly yours,

Catherine C. Latham, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

mh